
Public Service Announcement from Jim Wells County 

Elections 

With the upcoming November 5th General election on the horizon, it has come to 

my attention the amount of mis-information being circulated on social media 

regarding the election process. There are quite a few "reliable sources", none of 

which are named, of course. Please be diligent and before sharing information, no 

matter how trusted the source may be, please verify that the information you are 

sharing is correct. You can do this by 1) contacting your local Elections office at 

361-668-5711, or 2) contacting the Secretary of State at 800-252-8683. Both 

sources are familiar with the Election laws in Texas and can verify if the 

information being shared is correct.

Thank You, 

Richard Guerra  

Jim Wells County Elections Administrator 


